
New Leadership at the 
American Board of Family Practice 

On January 1, 1998, Robert F. Avant, M.D., former Deputy Executive 
Director, assumed the position of Executive Director of the American 
Board of Family Practice. In addition, Joseph W. Tollison, M.D., 
former Family Practice Department Chairman at the Medical College 
of Georgia joined the ABFP staff as Deputy Executive Director. 

Paul R. Young, M.D., previous ABFP Executive Director, remains on 
staff with the ABFP as Senior Executive. 

Drs. Avant, Tollison, and Young may be reached: 

by mail at 2228 Young Drive, Lexington, Kentucky 40505-4294; 
by phone at (606) 269-5626 or (888) 995-5700; 
or by facsimile at (606) 335-7501 

New Facsimile Numbers 

The facsimile numbers at the American Board of Pamily Practice have changed. 
Please update your files to include these new numbers: . 

"Prom: (606) 266-9699 To: (606) 335-7501 

Prom: (606) 266-4089 To: (606) 335-7509 

Verifications Now Available 

The American Board of Pamily Practice now offers on-line verifications 
(http://www.abfp.orglverifications) at no charge. The physician's full name and social 
security number is required. Verifications obtained via our web site will have 
the same degree of accuracy as written replies. 

A charge of $25.00 per physician will remain for requests requiring a formal 
written reply. 




